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 Edward Gold I am very concerned that the car parking will be even more difficult for the residents in 

Erskine Road. This will already be seriously aggravated BT the development of 6 Erskine 

Road where, apart from the commercial use, the four flats have no provision for car parking 

and, having regard to the high value of these flats, each owner will no doubt have at least 

two cars per flat. With the popularity of Primrose Hill which attracts a high volume of 

visitors, as I live in Erskine Road, (apart from the daytime) I often have to wait until 11pm to 

park my car in a parking bay. I therefore object most strongly to this proposed planning as 

they are not/can not provide for off street parking for their flats.
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